St. Cajetan Religious Education
Homework Notification


Dear Parent/Guardian,

Attached, please find some homework that I would ask you to spend some time working with your child to complete in anticipation of our next session of religious education. Here’s a brief description of what your child is being asked to do:

[bookmark: Presentation]Tonight, we learned about how God created something good out of nothing. We explored the first story of Creation from Genesis, chapter 1.

In the week ahead, help your child to carry out one action to show care for God's creation. See the attached sheet.

Finally, this is a reminder that on Tuesday, October 29, we will have a PARENTS MEETING! Please join your child for Mass at 6:15 pm in the Church and then, following the Mass, I will meet with you, the parents, to talk about how your child is growing in faith this year and how you can support that growth. We'll have some light refreshments and will chat until your children are done with class at 7:30 pm.  

Thank you for taking the time to work with your child to help him or her grown in faith. 

Kindly sign this form and have your child return it on the date indicated.

Blessings on you and your family.

Catechist’s Name: Joe Paprocki


Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________

Please return on: October 22, 2013


